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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Special thank you to our Sponsors 

Platinum Donors  

Call us to be a Platinum Sponsor today! 

Gold Donors 

Dan Weston - Stewart Seeds  

Silver Donors 

Dr. Robert E. Cope & Associate  

Veterinarians / Animal Clinic at Upper Sandusky  

Kalmbach Feeds, Inc. 

 

Thank you 2013 Banquet Sponsors 

Allen Dounce—Nationwide Insurance  

Emad Mousa—OB/GYN Women’s Health Center 

 

Please support these businesses who faithfully support our ministry 

Corporate Event Sponsors  

Betheldonors.org 

Non Profit 
Organization 
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Voice of Hope Pregnancy Center {740.223.0419} www.betheldonors.org /  

Notice Changes  

New Mailing Address: 

1199 Delaware Ave. Ste. 110A 

Marion, OH 43302 

Primary phone number and fax: 

740-223-0419 

Primary email: 

voiceofhopepc@gmail.com 

As always check made payable to: 

Voice of  Hope or Bethel Ministries  

Voice of Hope / Bethel Ministries is EXCITED to 

announce a BIG change in Upper Sandusky. We will 

be relocating our center from 423 N. Warpole St. to 

134 E Wyandot Ave. downtown in Upper Sandusky.     

We are looking forward to providing our clients 

with a new professional feel when they visit Voice of 

Hope. We will still offer the same great services we 

have been, just in a new location. We will host a   

Re-Grand Opening this summer. Please watch for a 

date on Facebook, our Website, & in your mailbox.  

A breakdown of all the services we offer in each 

location is provided in the enclosed insert. Take a 

look and stay up to date.  

Upper Sandusky Center Update 

5K / Walk for Life in Marion  

We had 46 participants this year in Marion County, which is a great turn out! Changing the 

event by adding the 5K portion might have confused some of our walkers. We saw a    

decrease in Walk participation this year, but had new support from our 5K runners. Next 

year, we hope our faithful Walkers and new Runners/Walkers will join us in Marion for our 

5K / Walk for Life! 

Walk for Life in Upper Sandusky & Bucyrus  

We had 18 participants combine in Upper Sandusky & Bucyrus. We saw a decrease in par-

ticipation across the board. We are working hard to prepare for next year and hope to see 

many of our supporters from years past attend, along with new supporters.  

Note:  Our Walk for Life Income from all 3 counties represents 17.10% of our yearly 

budget and we only raised 20% of that goal.  If you have participated in or donated to this 

event in the past but were not able to participate this year, you can still make a donation 

online or by mailing your donation to our Marion center. Thank you for the support! See 

you next year.   
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Centers 
 

Marion—Main Office  

1199 Delaware Ave. 

Ste. 110 A 

Marion, OH 43302  

740-223-0419 

 

Bucyrus  

115 W. Rensselaer St. 

Bucyrus, OH 44820 

419-562-2274 

 

Upper Sandusky 

429 N. Warpole St.  

Upper Sandusky, OH 43351 

419-294-2273 
 

 

Websites 
 

www.betheldonors.org 

www.yourpregnancyotions.org 

Hotline 1-800-712-HELP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our NEW location in Upper 

Sandusky! 
 

5K and Walk for Life Results 



We have had a great response for the Baby Bottle Campaign this year. This is one of the 

simplest ways to give to our ministry.  We hope and encourage your church, business, or 

small group to participate in this campaign.  Pick a date you would like to distribute and 

collect baby bottles and we will take care of the rest!  Please call our Main office at           

740-223-0419 to schedule a time for your bottles to be delivered.  

Our Current Total: $12,176.58 

 Financial Goal: $25,000    

Baby Bottle Campaign  

“Come 

Grow 

With 

Us” 

 1st Annual Fall Brunch Banquet in Upper Sandusky 

We are expanding our Banquet fundraiser opportunity by adding a Fall Brunch Banquet in 

Upper Sandusky to help accommodate our donors and anyone interested in connecting to 

our ministry in the Wyandot Co. and Crawford Co. area.   

Serving a three county wide area has its challenges and fundraising events can be one of 

them. We welcome anyone who supports the ministry or people interested in learning 

more about the ministry to attend our 1st Annual Fall Brunch located at Trinity Evangelical 

in Upper Sandusky on Saturday, November 1st, 2014 at 11 am.   

Please look for more information in our Fall Edition Newsletter. Also if you would like to 

attend this Banquet in Upper Sandusky please call or email us with your address, so we can 

add you to the invitation list. Thank you! 

 

Note: We will have our Fall Banquet Fundraiser in September in Marion as usual. We added an 

additional banquet to better accommodate our Wyandot Co. & Crawford Co. supporters.  
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“The 2014 goal 

is to raise 

$25,000 and 56 

churches who 

will participate” 

Enjoy Bob Evans & Help  

YOUR Voice of Hope Center 

Our summer fundraiser with Bob Evans is set for Monday, 

July 21st — Wednesday, July 23rd.  When you visit any of 

the 3 participating locations 15% of your meal will be 

donated to Voice of Hope. What a great way to enjoy a 

great restaurant and give to a local organization! 

You may dine in or carry out, from open to close at any 

of the these Bob Evans locations: Marion, Bucyrus, or   
Upper Sandusky.  You can clip this coupon out or    

download a flyer on our website or Facebook page. Please 

share this with your friends & family. Show your flyer at 

the check out counter.   

Thank you for your continued support.   

 

Mark Your Calendars!  

Do you know there are several ways to stay up-to-date with the happenings and events at 

Voice of Hope / Bethel Ministries?   

 

FACEBOOK 

Have you visited our Facebook page? We are active on Facebook, posting events as well as 

announcements and current needs. Find us at www.facebook.com/vohpc. Be sure to “Like” 

our page and receive notifications to stay on top of our most current news!   

WEBSITE 

Our website contains current (and more detailed) information regarding upcoming events!  

Visit www.betheldonors.org to find out more about our Programs, Who We Are, and See 

What We Do!  You can sign up for our e-newsletter and learn How To Help us continue 

to reach hurting women and disadvantaged families in our communities.  You can also make 

financial donations online by clicking the Online Giving tab just under the header! 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Do you know that you have TWO options to receive our newsletter?  We offer this   

printed version you received by mail OR you can receive your newsletter via email!  If you 

currently receive the newsletter in your mailbox, but would prefer an email version      

instead, simply visit our website and sign up for the e-newsletter and our next issue will 

arrive in your inbox!  If you want to continue to receive your newsletter by mail, you don’t 

have to do anything.  Either way, you can stay up-to-date with the progress of our ministry 

and be aware of any changes or events that are taking place with Voice of Hope!   

(Please note: if you sign up for the e-newsletter, you will no longer receive future editions  

in your mailbox, but only via your inbox!) 

Debbie Taylor, Resource Manager  

Do You Know? 
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Facebook?  

Website?  

Newsletter?  

 

How do  

you stay 

informed? 

How can I give to  
VOH / Bethel 

Ministries? 
 Visit our website at 

betheldonors.org  

and click “online 

giving” to process 

your card or e-

check.  
 You may also mail 

your donation to 

the Marion Center.  
 Join us for any or all 

of our fundraising 

events through the 

year.  

Don’t miss out! We have several scheduled events this year. 

 Bob Evans Fundraiser -  July 21st—July 23rd  @ any location, Open to Close 

(Marion, Bucyrus, Upper Sandusky) - with flyer 

 Annual Fall Banquet (Marion) - Thursday, September 25th  @ 7:00 PM 

 1st Annual Fall Brunch Banquet (Upper Sandusky) - November 1st, @ 11:00 AM  

Volunteer Testimonial   

“Going through a pregnancy alone 

and becoming a teen  mother years 

ago placed a huge passion in my 

heart to mentor young women. 

Volunteering at Voice of Hope 

gives me that opportunity. It's not 

always about the life changing  

moments but it's the chance to 

plant the seed and show you care. 

You never know when you are the 

uplifting smile someone needs or 

the ear to listen in a time of    

trouble. Voice of Hope is not just 

giving out diapers, formula, and 

clothing, they are living life with 

many of the families, sharing hope 

and shedding light in a world of 

darkness. I am proud to serve at 

such a wonderful place and      

encourage each one of you to get 

involved, whether it's through  

donations or time, you will not 

regret it!” 

Mandi Brumfield  

Please visit our website for a complete list of needed items for our Clothing Closet and Boutique! 


